
In accordance with MCA 20-3-308 and 20-3-309 and 
District Policy 1113, the Miles City Unified School 

District Board of Trustees declares the Kinsey seat as 
vacant and will receive letters of interest to appoint a 

trustee to fill this vacancy until the next regular school 
election. Interested persons who both reside in the 

Kinsey district and are registered to vote in that 
precinct may submit letters of interest to the Board of 
Trustees at 1604 Main St., Miles City, MT, on or before 

August 7, 2024, by 4:00 PM. All qualified candidates 
will be considered by the Board of Trustees at their 
regularly scheduled monthly meeting on August 13, 
2024, at 7:00 PM in the Custer County District High 
School library.  All interested candidates should be 

in attendance for that meeting. If you have questions 
regarding this announcement, please contact the Miles 

City Unified School District Central Office at 
406-234-3840.
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